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SIR ELLIS KADOORIE SECONDARY SCHOOL (WEST KOWLOON) 

No. 22 Hoi Fan Road, Tai Kok Tsui, West Kowloon, Kowloon. 

Tel: 2576 1871    Fax: 2882 4548 

E-mail address: sekss100@edb.gov.hk       School Website: www.seksswk.edu.hk 

 

Parents’ Letter No. 18 

                                2 June 2022 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Criteria for Awarding Coursework Marks and 28th Parents-Also-Appreciate-Teachers Drive 

 

Please be informed of the following matters: 

 

1. Criteria for Awarding Coursework Marks 

Since the Second Term Test originally scheduled in the school calendar has been cancelled due to a 

‘Special Vacation’ from 7 March to 18 April 2022, the criteria for awarding the coursework marks are 

adjusted as follows: 

 Allocation of Marks (Original)  Allocation of Marks (Revised) 

 Coursework Marks (25%) 

 Term test (10%) 

 Classroom performance (10%) 

 Assignments (5%) 

 Coursework Marks (25%) 

 Classroom performance (10%) 

 Homework, E-assignments and/or quizzes (15%) 

 

2. 28th Parents-Also-Appreciate-Teachers Drive 

To carry on our cultural tradition and to provide students with a good role model to show respect to their 

teachers, the Education Bureau, the Committee on Home-School Co-operation, the Hong Kong Education 

City and Sing Tao Daily join hands in organising the 28th "Parents-Also-Appreciate-Teachers" Drive. 

Parents can express their gratitude to their children's teachers by sending them the "Appreciation Card for 

Teachers".  

 

The Moral, Civic and National Education Committee will distribute one ‘Appreciation Card’ to each 

student on 7th June 2022. Parents please write words of thanks to a teacher, state clearly the information 

of the recipient, such as name, subject and/or class taught, and ask the child to return the card to the Class 

Teacher by 9th June.  

 

               Yours faithfully 

 

                                         LEE Tung-ching 

                                  Principal    

  This Parents’ Letter can be found on our school homepage (http://www.seksswk.edu.hk/) and eClass Parent App. 

http://www.seksswk.edu.hk/


2 

 

 

 

官立嘉道理爵士中學 ( 西九龍 ) 

二零二一至二零二二年度  

第十八號家長信撮要 (詳情請參閱英文版) 

 

 

各位家長/監護人:                                                      2022 年 6 月 2 日 
 

1. 平時分的計算準則 

鑑於2022年3月7日至4月18日的特別假期關係，原本安排的下學期測驗被取消了，所以平時分的計

算準則也作出了相應的調整。(詳情請參閱英文版。) 

 

2. 第28屆「家長也敬師」運動 

為發揚我國尊師重道的優良傳統文化，及為莘莘學子樹立一個良好的敬師榜樣，教育局、家庭與

學校合作事宜委員會、香港教育城及星島日報合辦第 28 屆「家長也敬師」運動，讓家長藉「敬師

卡」向教導他們子女的老師致以衷心謝意。 

 

本校德育、公民及國民教育組將於本年 6 月 7 日向每位學生派發一張「敬師卡」。請家長在卡上

寫上向教師表達謝意的字句，並清楚寫上該老師的資料，例如：姓名、任教班別及/或科目，於 6

月 9 日或之前經子女交回班主任。 

 

 

 

官立嘉道理爵士中學 (西九龍)  

李東青校長謹啓 

 

 

 

此家長信可於學校網頁(http://www.seksswk.edu.hk/)及 eClass 家長應用程式內查閱。 

 


